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Fellow officers and Ladies of the Household, 

 
I hope this newsletter finds everyone well and enjoying their 
summer.  Supreme Session held in Albuquerque, New Mexico was 
enjoyed by many of our members.  Our very own Pr. Chaplain, 
Sharon Harbison participated in the Mass Choir providing us with 
beautiful songs throughout the entire week.  I would like to thank all 
the Past Queens, Line Officers, Delegates, Patrol Members, and 
Ladies of the Household that attended with me.  My special thanks 
go to my escorts and banner bearers from the Patrol, our 
designated unit.  Extra thanks for all my lovely gifts of items, 
thoughts and let’s not forget the poem about my special dog. 

 

 Queen’s Message 
 

 

Special Interest 

Articles: 

 
• Queen’s Message 
 
• Pr. Royal Message         
 
• Pr. Tirzah Message         
 
• Pr. Badoura          

 Message 
 
 
 
 
 

Voting Delegates: 1 Supreme Queen, 18 Past Supreme Queens, 123 Queens, 92 Pr. Royal, 
63 Pr. Tirzahs, 38 Pr. Badoura, 606 Past Queens, and 166 Ladies of the Household Delegates 
were in attendance when Supreme Session legislation began.   

 

Our trip began with 12 hours of travel, 2 cancelled flights and 3 different air lines. That said we 
had a great day. When you accept the things you cannot control and embrace those around 
you, all is right in that moment. The week was full of laughs, bonding with counterparts, 
developing new relationships, discussion of new legislation, and wonderful unit performances.  
Sharon St. John was installed as Supreme Queen.  She arrived for installation in a chariot led  
by bagpipes, with an honor guard made up of Masons and Shriners, accompanied by her 
grandchildren.  Some of her goals for the upcoming year are to encourage temples to be filled 
with kindness for one another, to be understanding and accommodating to those members 
with children.  Supreme Princess Royal was unable to attend however Cathy Carol Rose from 
Indianapolis, IN was elected and will be installed at a later date.  Supreme Princess Tirzah, 
Karen Keuther from Buffalo, NY and Supreme Princess Badoura, Shirley Henley from 
Cincinnati, Ohio were installed as well. 
 

 

 

 

I was honored to represent Isis Temple No. 41. All Daughters of the Nile Temples contributed 
over 2.376 million dollars to the Shriners Hospital for Children. Our Temple was recognized for 
initiating 13 new princesses last year, way to go JPQ Jan Akers-Du Bois.  Special 
Congratulations to Past Supreme Queen Sue Layman on being Appointed Chair of the Supreme 
Temple Finance Committee.  We were also honored to have PQ Linda Trible receive the 
McHenry award, as well as 1 Supreme Appointed Officer; Tiffany Ball, PQ Supreme Lady of the 
Gates and 2 Supreme Appointments; Nancy Markham, PQ Supreme Temple Public Relations 
and Membership Committee, Margaret Coomer, PQ Escort to the American Flag.  We are very 
proud of you! 

 
The 2016 Supreme Session will be held in Indianapolis, Indiana June 15-19, 2016.  As we are 
now allowed to have 5 Lady of the Household delegates, I encourage you to be thinking about 
submitting your name for consideration next year to represent Isis Temple as a delegate. I cannot 
put into words how exciting it is to attend a Supreme Session. Please consider attending in 2016. 

 

 Individual Highlights 
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 Calendar                      5 
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 Summer Card Party     9 

 Past Queens              10 
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  Units                          12 
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Queen’s Message, continued 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

With Much Nile Love, 
Jennifer Nance 
Princess Royal 
812-449-2405 
jennifernance01@hotmail.com 

 
 

                    Princess Princess Princess Princess RoyalRoyalRoyalRoyal, , , ,     
                                                        Jennifer NanceJennifer NanceJennifer NanceJennifer Nance    
 

The Summer Card Party, hosted by the Patrol, will be held on July 16, 2015, Hadi 2
nd

 Floor, 4:30pm-7:30pm. Dinner 
will be available for purchase.   
 
Our 4-H fundraiser will be taking place July 20-25, 2015.  Karla Goff, PQ would love to have as many volunteers as 
possible.  If you have never worked this fundraiser, you are missing out on a very good time. 
 
We will be holding our annual BBQ sell in August.  Be sure to watch your email for ticket information.  Deadline to 
order will be at the August 19th ceremonial. 
 
We will be holding a Ceremony of Initiation on August 19, 2015 at 6:30pm, Hadi Temple 2

nd
 floor.  I would love to see 

as many of you that are able to attend welcome in our new princess. Unit performances and a small reception will 
follow. 
 
The next Princeton Nile Club meeting will be held on September 8, 2015 at Rz located in Fort Branch.  Please contact 
Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance if you would like to join us.   
 
The next Stated Session will be September 8, 2015 7:00pm.  We will be honoring our Past Queens and any 50 year 
members.  Past Queens, please consider attending and bringing your memory book to share with our members.  I so 
enjoy listening to your stories. 
 
Many of the officers and Past Queens took the opportunity while spending the week together to discuss some exciting 
ideas for the fall.  Be watching for information on some upcoming events to include a family night, adult night and 
couples night, please be sure to share any of your suggestions for some fun social activities. 
 
“Good people obtain pure joy not because they do great things but, because they do small acts of kindness 
with great love and with a caring heart”….Kelledia 
 
Humming with Nile Love, 

Tina Dobbs, Queen 

Isis Temple No. 41 

(812) 589-7788 

Tdobbs.nile@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

I am filled with so many emotions after attending the 99th annual session of the 
Supreme Temple, Daughters of the Nile! There is so much love in this organization, 
love for the children, our Shriners, and one another.  

The performances were awesome! Some were hilarious and moved us all to dance. Others moved us to tears! The 
business sessions were run with such integrity, so glad to see that. I am so thankful for the experience and the 
opportunity to meet my counterparts and to represent Isis in this way.  
 
Thank you all for the support this year! 
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Since the last newsletter a lot of exciting things have been happening in the life of this Badoura. I attended my first 

Supreme Session. It took me 12 hours to fly from Evansville to Albuquerque. However, I was accompanied by Queen 

Tina and Past Queen Kathy Widick. We had some pretty exciting adventures but was well worth the 3 airlines, 3 time 

zones in 1 day, plus the airlines losing our luggage all in one trip. I met my counterparts from all over the country and 

Canada. I couldn’t have been more excited about my journey as I am now that I met the women I will take this journey 

with. I also would like to announce that we elected our Supreme Princess Badoura Shirley Henley. Shirley announced 

that we will be Shirley’s Honeybees. Our colors will be forest green, gold, and white. I am looking forward to having all 

of you join me my queen year in Cincinnati, OH. I gained so much knowledge while at Supreme Session and hope to 

use that knowledge in the future in our subordinate temple to make our temple the best it can be. I know that we 

have a lot of fun things coming up in the future that will hopefully help increase membership. On a more personal 

note I do want to announce that my Noble Samuel Wilder and I will be getting married. He asked me to marry him and 

will be getting married next summer. Thank you for everything you all do for me and help me along on my journey to 

the throne. I love you all! 
Pr. Badoura, Robbi Redman 
812-774-5405 
robbiredman@yahoo.com 
 

 Princess Badoura, 
                    Robbi Redman 

    

                            Princess Princess Princess Princess TirzahTirzahTirzahTirzah, , , ,         
                                                                Krista WilliamsKrista WilliamsKrista WilliamsKrista Williams    
 
 
Greetings, ladies!  
 
What an adventure the 99th Supreme Session in Albuquerque was! I had the opportunity to meet many more 
Princesses Tirzah from around North America and make new friends near and far. It was also extremely 
educational to attend the business session and hear all of the amazing work being done for Shriners Hospitals 
for Children® throughout the U.S. and Canada by all of the temples. If you've never been to a Supreme Session 
before, I highly encourage you to start planning to attend next year in Indianapolis. It's an experience you will 
never forget. 
 
Since I returned home from Supreme, I've been making contact with all of the Shriners Hospitals in our region to 
find out what their greatest needs are this year. Throughout this year we will be collecting items not only for St. 
Louis and Cincinnati but also for Lexington and possibly Chicago. Please continue to bring your soda can tabs, 
Box Tops for Education, Campbell's Soup labels, and toiletries. But also please consider donating gift cards in 
small denominations ($5 to $10 each) for national chains like Subway and McDonald's as well as iTunes. Teenage 
patients love the iTunes gift cards for their tablets, iPods and smartphones. Lexington hospital sees many teens, 
and these gift cards allow them to purchase music and apps to keep them entertained during their treatment. 
 
I hope to see you all at one of our many events this summer! 
Nile love & pixie dust, 
Krista Williams, Pr. Tirzah 
812-484-8860 
krwilliams53@gmail.com 

 

 

 
(Flying) 
(Beavers) 
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                                              Princeton Nile Club                               
                                             Meeting:   R’Z Restaurant in Ft. Branch, IN.  

                                       at Noon 
         
                                    
 
 
 
 
                                      
 
                                Carpooling available, contact Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance 812-449-2405 
                                President: Nancy Clem 812-385-4282 
 

 
Note from Pr. Chaplain, 

Sharon Harbison 

 

 

Thank you all so much, for the fun, fellowship and love that we share. Words cannot express what a 

wonderful time I had at Supreme Session in Albuquerque, New Mexico. One of the highlights of the trip 

was going on a hot air balloon ride. I can now mark that off of my bucket list, how thrilling! Joining the 

Supreme Mass Choir was another special honor for me! 

 

Please continue to contact me, for all shut-ins, sickness, distress or anyone that we need to send a 

“Thinking of You” card. I truly appreciate your help and concern. We would like to start listing our ladies 

names that are shut-ins and what facility they are at so that when your time allows you can visit with 

them.        

 

My phone number is 812-518-4175, or email  

me at sharonharbison1948@yahoo.com   

Thank you, God bless  

Nile love,   

Sharon Harbison   

Pr. Chaplain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

July 20th- 25th 

4-H  FAIR 
We need your help! 

Contact 
PQ Karla Goff 
812-401-6455 

The Princeton Nile Club met June 23 at R’z in Ft. Branch.  We held our annual White 

Elephant Auction with auctioneer Shirley Sheets PQ.  Queen Tina Dobbs was unable to join 

us because she was in Florida for her “day job” so Princess Krista Williams represented the 

line officers.  Thanks to all who attended, brought gifts for the auction and bid on the items. 

This is the only fundraiser we have and most of our proceeds are used to purchase 

Stepping Stones to Happiness for the new Supreme Queen when she visits Isis during her 

reign. Our next meeting will be September 8.  Any Nile member is welcome to attend not 

just those from Gibson County. 

     Supreme Mass Chorus         I’m up, up and away! 
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July 2015 
 07/11/15 2:00 pm  Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi)  
 07/16/15 4:30 - 7:30pm  Nile Summer Card Party 

Hosted by Patrol (Hadi) 
 07/20-25/15    Vanderburgh County 4H Fair Fundraiser 
      (Volunteers needed) 
 07/29/15 6:00 pm  Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi)  

August 2015 
 08/01/15 10:00 am   Membership Brunch  Bethel UCC  
 08/05/15 6:00 pm   Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi) 
 08/12/15 5:30 pm – 6:30 pm  Unit Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi) 
   7:00 pm  Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi) 
 08/19/15 6:30 pm  Ceremonial (Hadi     
 08/22/15 TBD   BBQ pick up  (Hadi) 
 

September 2015 
 09/03/15 6:00 pm  Officer practice for Stated Session (Hadi) 
 09/08/15 12:30 pm  Princeton Nile Club   
      Meet at Holiday Inn Hwy 41 at 11:45 am;  
      12:00pm Lunch; 12:30pm Meeting 
      R’Z, 104 N Main Street, Fort Branch IN 
      to carpool contact Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance 
      at 812-449-2405 

7:00 pm  Stated Session-Honor Past Queens and  
      50 year members 
 09/16/15 6:30 pm  Nile 101/Social event TBD 
 09/23/15 6:00 pm  Officer practice for Supreme Queen Visit  
      (Hadi) 

 October 2015 
 10/05-10/15           Westside Nut Club Fall Festival 

10/05/15 7:00 pm  Stated Session-Founder’s Day (Hadi) 
 10/14/15 6:00 pm  Officer practice for Supreme Queen Visit 
      (Hadi) 
 10/15/15 10am-4pm  Fall Card Party Fundraiser (Hadi 2nd Floor) 
 10/21/15 6:30 pm  Nile 101/Social Event TBD 
 10/24/15 2:00 pm  Membership Tea (Hadi) TBD 
 10/28/15 6:00 pm  Officer practice for Supreme Queen Visit 
      (Hadi) 

 

 

Isis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile Calendar    
2015201520152015----2016201620162016    
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Ladies: 

We are still sewing and quilting in the summer months each Monday from 9:00 am until 
1:30 PM on the 2nd floor of Hadi. 

We need donations of embroidery floss if you would like to give, please let me know or 
drop it off and visit with us. 

Also, we are in need of ladies that quilt if you can help us out, it would be greatly 
appreciated. 

 

Please contact me for any questions, looking forward to seeing you! 

 Pr. Donna Duncan   

 812-477-1777 

 

MEMBERSHIP BRUNCH 
 
Please join us on Saturday August 1, 2015 at 10:00 AM at Bethel United Church of Christ at 
3029 N. Green River Rd. for a get together of food and fun, and learn more about Daughters 
of the Nile, our temple and units. 
 
Displays from the Dancers & Pageantry, Egyptian Band, Isis Temple Patrol and our Sewing 
and quilting ladies will be on hand. 
 
Bruch will be served so bring a prospective member and join us! 
 
Please contact PQ Shirley Sheets at 812-867-7964 or PQ Nancy Markham 812-909-2090 to let 
us know if you will be attending, so that we prepare an adequate amount of food. All inquiries 
are welcome. 

 

   

HELP!!! 
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                                MEMBERSHIP is Friendship, Fellowship & Fun 

Supreme Session this year reported that we have a total of 24,127 members for 136 temples. 

Our temple membership is at 457, that’s down 35% over the past 6 years.  

 

On a good note Supreme acknowledged our temple for initiating 13 new members in 2014.  

Congratulations to those of you that helped! 

 

We need to continue to look for new members to keep our temple moving into the future and 

we can’t do it without your help. 

 

I challenge each of you to turn in at least one proposal this year! Can you do it, why not? It’s 

not that hard, you are a member therefore you have relatives that are entitled to become 

members. You have friends, ask if they are eligible. WHY NOT? 

 

Membership proposals are available from Pr. Recorder, PQ Tiffany Ball 812-473-1424 or 

Membership Chairman, PQ Shirley Sheets 812-867-7964, Co-Chair, PQ Nancy Markham 812-

909-2090.. 
 
REMEMBER MEMBERSHIP BEGINS WITH ______ ____ 

 

   In the memory of 
Juanita Difenbach 

Martha Carney 

Lois Bailey 

Norma Oakley 

Evelyn Cooper 

Ruth Gleisge 

Linda Jackson 

Ann Heal 

Norma Willis 

Ilene Murphy 

Mary Drake 
   Since January 2015 

 

 

Did you know? 
That reading the Annual Supreme 
Session Proceedings provides you 
with some thought-provoking 
points? 
 
Why do Daughters of the Nile use 
curved corners in their floor 
movements? 
 
As there is no actual law regarding 
this issue. Tradition has guided us. 
We pattern our movements to 
resemble the flowing waters and 
gentle curves of the River Nile.  

 



 

 
 
                                                                                                                        

Isis Temple No. 41  Newsletter          July  2015 

2014 

Page 8 of 14
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

        

        

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    Gentleman of the CreekGentleman of the CreekGentleman of the CreekGentleman of the Creek    
                        A big thank you to all Gentlemen of the Creek! 
      Gentlemen of the creek made a presentation at the 99th Supreme Session of    
     $6,020.00 to Daughters of the Nile. 

            Daughters of Nile 100
th
 Supreme Session       

                                   Indianapolis, Indiana 

Cathy Carol Rose, Koran Temple no.30 

June 15 – 19, 2016 
ROYAL JUBLIEE SESSION 

            Daughters of Nile 101
st
  Supreme Session       

Buffalo, NY 

Karen Kuether, Athor Temple No.19 

June 11 – 15, 2017 
Imagine More 

            Daughters of Nile 102
nd
  Supreme Session       

Cincinnati, Ohio 

Shirley Henley    

                                 Ishtar Temple no.54 
 

 

 

 Have you moved, changed phone   

 number(s) or your email address? 
    

    Contact Pr. Recorder, PQ Tiffany Ball 

at  812-473-1424  

or email isisno41recorder@gmail.com   
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        Isis Temple Past Queens 
            Next Meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room at 7:00 PM 

     Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except June, July & August 

     Hope to see all Past Queens at our next meeting September 21st    

 

Please contact PQ Sandy Shafer, President of the Past Queens   
Club    812-473-3744                

                                    
 

 
 

 

       Carol McCormick 
         Queen, 1980 

            Fraya Erwin 
            Queen, 1981 

               Linda Trible 
               Queen, 1982 

     ISIS TEMPLE PAST QUEENS 
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PSQ Sue Layman, 
Serving on the Supreme 
Temple Finance Committee 
as Chairman 

PQ Linda Trible, 
Received the  
Mc Henry award 

PQ Tiffany Ball, 
serving the Supreme 
Temple as Supreme 
Lady of the Gates 

PQ Nancy Markham, serving 
on the Supreme Temple 
Public Relations and 
Membership committee 

PQ Margaret Coomer,   
serving as Supreme Temple 
American Flag Escort  

 

   

       Entrance of Supreme Queen, Sharon St. John 
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Isis Temple Patrol  

Greetings! 

After some complications with air travel we had 14 Patrol members       

attend the Supreme Session in Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

We were busy as usual, but we managed to squeeze in some fun. Our               

new routine went very well. 

Congratulations to our PQ Tiffany Ball on her Supreme Appointment of Supreme Lady of the Gates. 

We extend an invitation to anyone interested in the Patrol to visit a meeting on the 2
nd

 Monday at 7:00 pm 

on the second floor of Hadi. (Except June, July and August) 

 Contact me at 812-205-8552 or 812-401-6455. 

PQ Karla Goff, Captain 

 

 

 

 

I hope everyone that went to Supreme Session in Albuquerque, New Mexico had 

 a wonderful trip. I have heard many stories and hoping to hear many more. 

 

The Dancers and Pageantry are looking for more members. If you think you 

might be interested in joining us, you may attend up to three meetings before  

you have to make a decision to join our group.  

 

Currently we only have 4 active members that dance. We have been doing a sign language routine to the Lord's 

Prayer. We now have a new routine, with flags. At the August 19
th

 Ceremonial 

we will be performing the new routine. Hope everyone enjoys it, were looking  

forward to your feedback.  

 

If you have any questions about our group, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (812)457-7457.  
 
Nile Love, 
Jinny Parsons,  
Director of Dancers & Pageantry 812-457-7457 
President, Sharon Harbison          812-518-4175 
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Nile Egyptian Band                             
 

Sending a tune to all! 
  

 

 
 Clem  
 

Greetings from the Egyptian Band.    
 
Hope everyone is having a healthy and safe summer. Just returned home from the 99th Annual 
Session of the Supreme Temple.   Also, attending from the Band were Nancy Markham PQ, 
Princess Badoura Robbi Redman and Immediate Past President Queen Tina Dobbs.  We had a 
wonderful time and I’m sure Queen Tina will report more.   I was sorry to hear that Social Member 
Norma Willis passed while we were gone.  I wrote condolences on the funeral home web page from 
the Band and Honored Ladies.  Of course, we are dark for the summer but looking forward to seeing 
each of you at the Band Summer Picnic.  I am sure that we will soon have more information on that 
fun summer activity.  Our next meeting will be September 28th but I may see some of you at the Nile 
Membership Brunch on August 1 and all of you at practice for the Nile Ceremonial and the 
Ceremonial on August 19. 
 
President: Nancy Clem,  812-385-4282 

Director: Shirley Sheets, PQ 812-867-7964 
 
 

Patrol – 2
nd 

Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Captain: PQ Karla Goff             

(812) 401-6455 

 

Dancers 2
nd

 Tuesday 6:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

President: Sharon Harbison  
(812) 518-4175 
 

Band – 4
th
 Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director:  PQ Shirley Sheets             

(812) 867-7964 

 

                                                   UNITS INFORMATION 
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Isis Temple No. 41 
Pr. Recorder Tiffany Ball, PQ 

2214 E. Powell 
        Evansville, IN  47714 
isisno41recorder@gmail.com 

PHONE: 
(812)  473-1424 

 
 
 
 
 

We’re on the Web! 

Check us out: 

www.isis41don.com 

 

  ISIS TEMPLE NO. 41 
  2214 E. Powell 

  Evansville, IN 47714 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter email address 
no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
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